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Christmas Baskets for 40 families with 128 kids 

Many thanks to Christine Patel for organizing 
everything, and to all of the Rotarians & family 
members who purchased gifts and food for the 
baskets and to those who came in on Saturday 
(including our group photographer, Buddy 
Brown) to hand out the gifts and Christmas  
Baskets to all of the families. 



 

Skyview Elementary School - Dec 20th & 21st  

All in Weeds before we started! 

Thanks to David, Linda & Ryan Allen, 
Tami & Paul Scheele, Janet & Mike 
Waddell, Ken Bray, Christine Patel, Jeff 
MacKellar, Josh  Astarita, Alex Cruz, and 
the Dixie Hollins Interact Students for all of 
the hard work to weed the beds, install the 
various plants and water & mulch them            
before we left. The staff and students at 
Skyview all commented on how great                    
everything looked as they left for break!  



 

Landscaping and Plants 2019-20 Grant Project  

Work in Progress along the parking lot 
and the completed mulched beds. 



 

 
 
 

Salvation Army Bell Ringing at Publix - Saturday, December 21st 
Continuously from 8am until 4pm 

Thanks to Richard Breske for organizing and setting up the Bell Ringing schedule,. 
Thanks also to all of our Rotarians, family and friends who rang the bell for Salvation  
Army on Saturday: Ken Bray, Tom Stewart, Jerry, Kevin, Cory &  Katelyn Krauss, 
Starlyn and Jim Fikkert, Barbara & Jeff MacKellar, Joe, Pat & Joey Minarik. 


